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  5th August 2013

Dear David

I am writing in response to your letter of 2 July 2013 concerning the scrutiny arrangements 
for orders that commence Acts of the Assembly.

It is important that there is flexibility in the process of deciding when Acts come into force, 
and as you acknowledge this is normally an administrative matter for the Government to 
decide alone.  

In some circumstances commencing Acts can be technically complex, this is in particular 
where there is a need for transition from an existing system to another. It is for this reason 
that bills often enable commencement orders to make provision that is (for example) 
transitional or incidental. In such cases the provision that is transitional or incidental must 
relate to the act of commencement itself and should therefore be narrow in extent. 

However in light of your concerns I have asked officials to review the content of 
commencement orders over the summer period and I will write to you again after the 
recess.

Yours sincerely

CARWYN JONES


